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Tuesday 4th March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  

Comic Relief's Red Nose Day 2025 / World Down Syndrome Day 
  
Comic Relief's Red Nose Day 2025 is on Friday, 21st March 2025. The School Council has arranged the 
following activities to raise money for this worthy cause. These fundraising events will help your children learn 
about the lives of disadvantaged children across the world and understand how we can help make a difference. 
We would like to invite children to come to school in non-uniform for the day. We ask for a £1 donation for 
this if you are able to. If you are unable to donate, your child is still welcome to come in non-uniform. 
  
From Monday 17th March, we will also be selling Red Noses at the school office, but please note that we only 
have a limited number, and these will be sold on a first-come, first-served basis. The suggested amount per 
nose is a minimum of £2.00. 
  
We very much hope you will support our efforts to raise as much money as possible. The School Council will 
let you know the final total after the event via Twitter. 
 
World Down Syndrome Day is also on Friday, 21st March. This special day helps raise awareness and promote 
inclusion for people with Down syndrome. To show our support, we invite everyone to participate by wearing 
odd socks on the day. Odd socks are a fun way to celebrate our differences and remind us that everyone is 
unique and important. We encourage all students and staff to join in and wear their most colourful and 
mismatched socks as we come together to support this wonderful cause.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Dena Jones 
Head of School       
 
 
 
          
 


